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Week 
 

 
Grammar 
content 
 

Topic – vocabulary 
 

Skills practised 
 

 
Materials 
used 
 

 
1 

Developing 
flexibility in 
changing tense 
between past, 
present/future. 
Adverbials of 
time. 

Revision of telling 
names/profession/days 
of the week. 
Practice Q& A of 
biographical info. 
Arranging a meal. 

Listen to 
statements/change to 
reported speech. 
Asking/answering 
biographical Q’s. 
Learning to order a 
meal in a hotel.  
 

Course 
Notes and 
vocabulary 
list. 
Tutor’s 
teaching 
aids. 

 
2 

Numbers 
followed by plural 
vs a singular. 
Words that have 
‘do’ before verb 
-vs- those that 
don’t. 

Common attributes. 
 
Revision of time 
telling. 
 
Questions with past 
tense verbs.  

Match profession with 
attributes. 
Telling time to 5 
minute level. 
Practice generating 
sensible utterances in 
a pattern. 

Course 
Notes and 
vocabulary 
list. 
Tutor’s 
teaching 
aids. 

 
3 

Past regular verb 
q’s with Yes/No 
answers. 
Possessives 
causing lenition. 

Decimal 10’s (40-90). 
 
Revision of weather. 
Past tense Q& A’s. 
Counting in teens with 
a noun. 

Match decimal with 
pre-decimal 
Express weather from 
forecast. 
Learn to count in teens 
with a noun. 

Course 
Notes and 
vocabulary 
list. 
Tutor’s 
teaching 
aids. 

 
4 

Revision of 7 
irregular verbs in 
past and future-
present.  
Common verbal 
nouns. 
nominative/dative 
singular 
adjectives 

Referring to 
past/future events. 
Describing a position. 
Position of items 
around the house. 
 

Ask apt question from 
statement. 
Matching a card 
description with a 
picture.  
Q&A’s on position of 
items indoors. 
 

Course 
Notes and 
vocabulary 
list. 
Tutor’s 
teaching 
aids. 

 
5 

Feminine dative 
adjectives 
(lenition and 
slenderisation). 
Revision of 
possessives. 
 

Descriptions & colours. 
 
Phrases with 
opposites. 
 
Past/future 
communication. 

Understand verbal 
descriptions.  
Listen to phrase/ 
state opposite with 
same meaning. 
Q&A’s on past/future 
comms. 

Course 
Notes and 
vocabulary 
list. 
Tutor’s 
teaching 
aids. 
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6 

Dative nouns with 
an adjective. 
Definite nouns -
vs- indefinite. 
Pronoun objects 
of verbal nouns. 
 

Travel and colours. 
 
 
Forms of change. 
 
He said expressions. 

Replace definite noun 
with indef. & vice-
versa. 
Answering Q’s on what 
must/might be done. 
Answer using 4 
past/future verbs 
 

Course 
Notes and 
vocabulary 
list. 
Tutor’s 
teaching 
aids. 

 
7 

Syncope (loss of 
vowel) in contact 
with another 
stressed vowel. 
Nouns with 
multiple 
adjectives. 

School-days. 
 
Breaking glass. 
Describing shapes. 
Revision of 
comparative adjectives. 

Practice Q&A’s on 
school days. 
Ask Q’s about various 
elements in 
statements.  
Learn to describe 
shapes. 

Course 
Notes and 
vocabulary 
list. 
Tutor’s 
teaching 
aids. 

 
8 

Future-present of 
a regular verb. 
4 particles that 
modify meaning 
of verbal nouns. 
Conjunctions. 

Various forms of 
doing. 
 
Travel dialogue 
Did you see? 
 
Supporting others. 

Learn to answer Q’s 
from activity cards. 
Understand travel 
terms / dialogue. 
Filling conjunction gap 
in statement. 

Course 
Notes and 
vocabulary 
list. 
Tutor’s 
teaching 
aids. 

 
9 

Slenderisation of 
feminine nouns in 
the dative. 
Verbal nouns with 
direct objects. 

Position and 
landmarks. 
 
Choosing questions? 
 
Questions on 
present/future activity. 
 
 
 

Checking your position 
relative to landmarks 
on cards. 
Learn dialogue on 
experiences/intentions. 
Learn to ask about Q’s 
about current / future 
activity. 

Course 
Notes and 
vocabulary 
list. 
Tutor’s 
teaching 
aids. 

 
10 

Link state of 
motion verb to 
specific 
adverbials. 
Object pronouns 
after adverbials. 
Verbs connected 
with money. 

States of motion. 
 
Various forms of yes. 
 
Revision of days, dates 
and years. 
 
Money issues. 

Giving apt command 
for situation depicted. 
Q&A on what you 
would/wouldn’t do. 
Practice various forms 
to say day/date/year. 
Learn to express 
money issues. 

Course 
Notes and 
vocabulary 
list. 
Tutor’s 
teaching 
aids. 

     
     

 


